
       
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 7 June 2021 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit a letter dated 7 June 2021 from H.E. Ms. Egriselda 

Aracely González López, Permanent Representative of El Salvador, and H.E. Mr. Michal 

Mlynár, Permanent Representative of Slovakia, the co-chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group 

(AHWG) on Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly, containing a schedule for 

presentation, reading and negotiations on the draft resolution for adoption at the seventy-

fifth session of the UN General Assembly. The zero draft of the resolution is enclosed, and 

the co-facilitators will introduce this at a meeting of the AHWG to be held virtually on 

Thursday, 10 June 2021. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 

 



 

 

 

 

7th June 2021 

Excellency, 
 
We have the honor to address you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group 
on Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly (AHWG) during the 75th session of the 
General Assembly. 

At the outset, we wish to convey our appreciation for your active engagement and valuable 
contributions throughout this process. Having carefully studied the remarks, comments and 
suggestions expressed by Member States and Groups of States, we are pleased to transmit 
the enclosed attached the zero-draft of the resolution on the revitalization of the work of the 
General Assembly, which is to be adopted as part of the report of the AHWG during the 
seventy-fifth session of the General Assembly.  

We will present the zero draft on Thursday, 10 June 2021 at 10:30 a.m. virtually on Cisco 
WebEx platform and invite Member States to provide general views. The meeting will be 
held in English and the link for registration will be sent by DGACM separately.  

The first reading of the draft will take place on Thursday, 17 June 2021 at 10:00 a.m. and 
at 3:00 p.m. (if needed) in person in Conference Room 4. The negotiations are tentatively 
scheduled also for 1, 8 and 15 July 2021 at 10:00 a.m. and at 3:00 p.m. (if needed) in 
Conference Room 4. The date and venue during the week of 21 June 2021 will be 
communicated later. 

We are looking forward to your active participation in the process. We expect your written 
proposals on the text of the zero draft latest by Monday, 14 June 2021 sent to the e-mail 
addresses: lvbanos@rree.gob.sv  and martin.kovacik@mzv.sk  

 
Please accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

Egriselda López 

Ambassador            

Permanent Representative of El Salvador  

to the United Nations 

 

Michal Mlynár 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Slovakia 

to the United Nations

 

 
 
 
 
Attn: To all Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United 
Nations, New York 

mailto:lvbanos@rree.gob.sv
mailto:martin.kovacik@mzv.sk

	PGA letter - AHWG on GA Rev - zero draft.pdf
	2021-06-04 Cover letter_zero draft_AHWG_75UNGA

